
Agriculture General, Fencing and Agrichemicals
This moderation report covers activities for the period April – June 2023.  

Between April and June 2023, we called for 38 ākonga (learner) assessment samples from five 
providers delivering standards in these industries. These were desk-based moderated.  

Our moderators agreed with 50% of the providers assessment judgements. By comparison, 
the all-of-sector verification rate of 70% for this period. This signals clearly that a greater 
focus is required on these unit standards and Agriculture General, Fencing and Agrichemicals 
will be a focus area in 2024.  

Of the 11 ākonga Māori samples moderated, our moderators agreed with seven assessor 
decisions.  

Providers who did not meet the standard will be post assessment moderated again and will have hui 
whakapūmau enhancement visits to support an increased verification rate.  

There were many examples of good practice assessment that our moderators were able to feed back 
to the providers, but there were instances of the assessments having not been pre-assessment 
moderated.  

Muka Tangata strongly encourages providers to have all assessments pre-assessment moderated.  

Moderation results, positive or otherwise are discussed with the provider, and followed up with a 
report. Any actions for improvements are agreed with the provider and implemented.
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